
min for information as that just opens more doors for more information that is needed.

Also did you speak to Andy Locke and ask him what he wanted to do about the meeting he said he wanted with Simon?

Regards

Lorraine

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:iosephinewardsolicitor@amail.com

Sent: 31 March 2015 09:33

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell ASBO

Lorraine

Micheal Mc Kee no longer works at the Firm. I assumed that he had sent this information to you already. I will try to get 

this information over to you today. I will also email Andy Locke with regards to setting up a meeting. Simon has already 

had one conference on this case with Hayley Brickell and any conference with Andy Locke is best left until six weeks

before the final hearing date but I will obtain Andy's views on this.

Many thanks

Josephine

On Tue, Mar 31, 2015 at 9:20 AM, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Josey Michael

I have emailed a few times now and I have had no replies I asked for information and I have not got anything I also asked 

if information can be put in for and an update and i have not heard anything.

Can I get an update to if anything has been done and if any requests for data has been put in and if it has can you forward 

me a copy?

Also, at the last hearing on the 10/03/2015 Andy Locke said he wanted a meeting with Simon. Not sure if he meant after 

we got the discloser from the public order unit.
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